Tetlin Village Gets RDA Grant

JUNEAU—-Governor Keith H.
Miller’s office this week announc-
ed the approval of a Rural De-
velopment Agency grant in the
amount of $5480 to the com-
munity of Tetlin, which is lo-
cated southeast of Fairbanks

near the Canadian border.

The grant is to be used for the
building of a community hall,
a job which will be accomplished
by a work crew of 17 from the

local population.



